
SANDRA UZELL 
HOMECOMING FUND 

 

At the National Convention in 2023 we elected Sandra Uzell to be our National Guard. As 
she continues up the chairs, she will be the VFW Auxiliary National President in 2028-29. 
 
So, what is a Homecoming?  It is more than just dinner; it is a weekend event.  All the 
Departments across the country will be invited to attend as well as the VFW.  We are 
asking them to come to the Great State of Ohio to celebrate together. 
 
Events will be planned, perhaps a tour of the museums in Columbus, maybe a lunch at 
Schmidts German Restaurant, or a Golf outing, and of course a dinner. 
 
Past Department President Chris Taylor has started the ball rolling for this event.  We 
have a chairman Shannon Stanley, a co-chairman Anna Clendenen and at least one 
volunteer from each District who are helping with the planning.  Mary Lynn Church is the 
fund raiser chairman and has many ideas as to how we can work together to make this 
event a success.  Information will be shared with each District with ideas to raise funds. 
 
Why do we need money?  Because In order to book bus transportation, entertainment 
or catering, we need to put down a deposit.  Those planning to attend will pay for tickets 
and events, but we need to be able to make reservations prior to the Homecoming 
event. 
 
Now is the time to start building Sandra's National VFW Auxiliary President Homecoming 
fund prior to her becoming our VFW Auxiliary National President in 2028-2029 so we 
can make this event a success. 
 
If you choose to simply make a donation to Sandra’s National President Homecoming, 
please mail it to: 
 
Department of Ohio VFW Auxiliary 
35 E. Chestnut St. #505 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Simply write “Sandra’s Homecoming fund” on the memo. 
All donations will be greatly appreciated. Lets' make Ohio #1!!! 
 
Thank you for your donations! 


